
 

Any person with a disability who wishes to attend this public meeting and needs to be provided with reasonable accommodations, please call the 
DPW at (465-2246) at least 72 hours in advance so that arrangements can be made. 

HIGHWAY SAFETY COMMITTEE 
Town of Hollis 

7 Monument Square 
Hollis, New Hampshire 03049 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING AGENDA 
 

 

 
 
The Highway Safety Committee will meet on Tuesday, January 17th, 2023 at 1 pm at the Town 
of Hollis Community Room for the following purposes.  
 

 
MEMBERS OF THE HIGHWAY SAFETY COMMITTEE:  
 

Jim Belanger, Chairman; Paul Miller; Vice Chair; Tom Whalen, Selectmen’s Representative;  
Rob Boggis, Fire Chief; Ted Chamberlin; Joan Cudworth, DPW Director; 
Joseph Hoebeke, Police Chief; Deb Lussier; Don Ryder; Herm Stickney  
 

Approval of Minutes:  
September 20th, 2022 

   
New Business: 

 
1. Request by Kelly Walker from Beaver Brook Association to approve the installation of a 

“Slow Children” sign on Ridge Rd near Beaver Brook driveway in both directions. 
2. Willie Walker, Milton Place would like to address speeding on Wright Rd and recommends 

a lower speed limit 
 
Old Business:  

 
1. Discuss further alternative relating to the request for removal of convex mirror at Merrill and 

Depot Rd per Select Board members on September 26th, 2022 
2. Follow up on the traffic study for Rte. 122 by the State of NH DOT or NRPC per requested 

by the Select Board members on Sept 26th, 2022 
 

 
Next Meeting:  
April 18th, 2023 
 
 
Adjourn  
 

 The meeting is open to the public 
       

Posted: January 2023  


